
Hello, and Welcome to W.B. Saul High School! 

Thank you for visiting our website and your interest in learning more about W.B. Saul 
High School, the largest Agriculture school in the country!  We are a STEM-based 
special admission school in Philadelphia that serves 500 students in grades 9-12 from 
all over the city of Philadelphia.  Founded in 1957, W.B. Saul gives students an unique 
educational experience combining high academic expectations with a deep rooted 
commitment to agriculture.  We believe every student that leaves Saul will be a 
productive and contributing citizen in their college or career endeavors. 

Our school community lives the FFA motto: Learning to Do, Doing to Learn, Earning to 
Live, Living to Serve. We have many partnerships including Henry Got Crops, The 
Phillies, Longwood Gardens, Thomas Jefferson University, Pennsylvania Horticulture 
Society, and more that add dimension to our programming and further the mission of 
Saul High School. 

Saul students embark on a 4-year journey through a wide range of challenging 
academics and agriculture courses. Our Agriculture ​majors ​ are: Animal Science, 
Horticulture, Natural Resource Management, and Food Science. We are hands-on, 
collaborative, and engage in field work daily! We like to get our hands dirty, and take 
pride in what we’re learning and building. As a Career and Technical Education 
program, we graduate our students with more credits than the average high school, 
and with over 1,080 hours in their majors. These hours lead to industry-recognized 
certifications and skill sets that make our students highly marketable in college and in 
the workplace. 

With a wide range of extracurricular athletic programming and clubs that range from 
Aquaculture, Livestock, Equine, Media, to Step Club and Philadelphia Slam League, we 
have something for everyone. 

If you are thinking about high school and trying to find your fit, we encourage you to 
sign up for a shadow day and get to know our community and our kids.  

Again, welcome to Saul High School!  We are excited you are here to learn more.  If 
there is anything I can do to help you get to know us, please don’t hesitate to reach out 
to me directly. 

https://saul.philasd.org/agricultural-programs/


Sincerely, 

 
Alexa K. Dunn 
Principal 


